
   1 st - Board Meeting ~ Keyettes 
  8 th - TBD 
 15th - Yvonne Charter-Turk, Family Friendly  

 22th - Linda & Mark Fausz - Chester Village News 
 29th - Ms. Betty Ballard -Principal, TDHS 
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All functions are on Monday and begin at 6:30 PM unless otherwise stated. 
Call Program Chairman Chris Dressman @ 530-3664 with program suggestions. 

 Semi-annual Dues are Due!  
 
Dues are payable by March 15th 
according to the change voted on by 
the Board last Summer. Please bring 

your dues to one of the first three March 
meetings. Any dues not paid by the April board 
meeting will be considered in arrears. Twice 
annually, the club must pay Capital District and 
International dues. So please help us meet our 
financial commitments in a timely manner.  Thanks 
for your kind attention to this matter. 

The Bizarre Bazaar is coming to town again. This is a great 
opportunity to raise money for our depleted coffers. Dates are 
Wednesday 24 Mar through Sunday 28 Mar. Wednesday and 
Thursday are set up days and Sunday is tear down day. If you 
and your spouse/significant other can give four hours the club 
will raise $64 for your effort. No preparation required.  Thanks 

    Terrific Kids Day  
is Friday March 19th 

and the makeup day is 
Tuesday March 23rd.  
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10th - Tim Rice 
~ 

16th - Janis Hargrave 
~ 

16th - Connie Goodwin 
 

22nd - Dick Goyne 
~ 

29th Bunny Crabtree 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
12th - Nancy  & Ed Robbins 

~ 
12th - Sandy & Craig Organ 

 Buck Porter - for 
suggesting and arranging 
the Sunday Brunch at the 
DGSC Club last week. The 
food was good and plentiful 
and the fellowship was 
priceless. 

 
Steve Miles - for your dedicated work on 
the Terrific Kids program. We appreciate all 
the time and effort that goes into making 
this our most successful community service 
program.  
 
Julie Hamilton - for all your wonderful ideas 
and community service programs. The 
suitcase program for the Lutheran Family 
services Foster Care Program and getting our 
meeting notification in the Chester Village 
Newspaper were especially thoughtful and 
brought the club recognition. 
Guy Smith - for discovering the Bizarre 
Bazaar fund raising opportunity. It couldn’t 
have come at better or more needy time.  
And thanks to all those that donated their 
time and talent to make it happen.          
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ITS COMING 

UP QUICKLY 


